
Rotterdam, 02.08.2021

MPET launches Yard Opening Time

Dear Customers,

We hereby inform you about the introduction of a Yard Opening Time at MPET Terminals 1718 / 1742 in Antwerp. 

Under this regulation export containers can only be delivered to the terminal 7 calendar days before the confirmed 
arrival time of the vessel. Containers delivered before the confirmed arrival time will not be accepted by the terminals.

The confirmed estimated time of arrival (ETA) and the date of first delivery (FRD) for each vessel can be viewed via the 
following link: https://www.mpet.be/opening-times.htm.

The rule will come into effect for vessels with an ETA as of Wednesday, August 4, 2021, and will remain until further 
notice.

We kindly ask you to take these changes into account.

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


